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Mr. President,

Malawi welcomes Mauritius to this review and thanks the delegation for the comprehensive presentation.

Malawi notes the significant efforts made by Mauritius in the promotion and protection of the human rights since the last review in 2018, as evidenced by the measures taken to address recommendations. 

We make the following recommendations to Mauritius:

1. Continue adopting necessary legislative and policy measures for the promotion and protection of economic, social and cultural rights; 
2. Consider signing and ratifying the Protocol to the African Charter on Human and Peoples' Rights on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities in Africa
3. Continue with efforts to increase the number of women in decision making positions.

We wish Mauritius all the best at this review and in the implementation of the recommendations.

Thank you, Mr. President.
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